
Updated Information as of November 30, 2018 

NO CA FUTA CREDIT 
 

California repaid its outstanding advances, and did not have an outstanding balance on November 10, 2018, hence there 

will be no FUTA credit reduction. 

 

Click here for a copy of the final 2018 FUTA credit reductions from the US DOL.  

 

https://oui.doleta.gov/unemploy/futa_credit.asp

